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CHEAM FIRST NATION

In an effort to Go Green in the Band Office, we would like to reduce the number of newsletters printed
each week.

Beginning in July, the Community newsletters will be sent primarily via email, and hard copies will only
be distributed to households that request one.

If your household wants to continue receiving a printed newsletter, please complete this form and return
it to the Band Office by June 30, 2021.

If you'd like to be added to our newsletter email list, please send an email with your contact details to
Daphne in reception (daphnee@cheamband.com) or complete the form below and return it to the Band
Office.

I:l I would like to continue receiving paper copies of the newsletter at my house.

I:l I would like to be added to the newsletter email list.

Name:

Address:

Email Address:

Please return this form to the Band Office by Wednesday, June 30. If you don't opt-in to receive the
paper newsletter by then, you will receive the newsletter by email only.
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